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Malta, 23rd May 2017. 
 

      
Mrs Elizabeth Peacock 
President of the Association 
of the Former Members of Parliament 
House of Commons – room G13 
1  Parliament Street 
SW1A 2NE LONDON 
 
Dear Lady, 
 
Dear Mr Bowen Wells, 
Dear Mr Robert Banks, 
Dear Friends, 
 
Horrible atrocities appear to becoming a norm. To plan a bomb at an entertaining place for 
youths is something horrendous and deplorable. Words alone cannot express the hurts and 
anger that one feels. Young precious human lives to be taken away in such a horrible way, 
merits the condemnation of one and all. 
 
We, Former Members of the European Parliaments, want to show our solidarity with you 
and condemn these atrocities without any reservations.  
 
We stand by you in this hour of sorrow and need. May the victims’ families, friends and the 
British people continue to have faith in their democracy and way of life. 
 
 
Most respectfully, 
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